
The NBER research program in Industrial Organization will meet in Cambridge, Massachusetts during the NBER Summer Institute. The meeting will be held at the Royal Sonesta Hotel on July 16 and 17, 2020. The organizers are Ying Fan, Jakub Kastl, and Thomas Wollmann.

The IO program welcomes papers across a broad range of questions, methods, and applications in industrial organization. If you have a paper you would like to present, please upload it to the following link below no later than noon (EDT) on March 18, 2020:  http://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI20IO.  You may submit to up to two workshops.  When submitting to two workshops, please use the text box to indicate which presentation venue is your first choice, and also provide a brief (less than 500 character) explanation of why the paper is well suited to multiple workshops.

If you know of papers that you consider good candidates for the NBER IO meeting, please encourage the authors to submit those papers and/or send your recommendations to yingfan@umich.edu, jkastl@princeton.edu, and thomas.wollmann@chicagobooth.edu.  Papers by researchers with and without NBER affiliations, by early career scholars, and by researchers from under-represented groups, are welcome.

Authors of papers selected for the program will be notified in early May. While we have space for only a small fraction of submissions we receive, we give each our careful consideration.

If you have any questions or need additional information please contact Rob Shannon in the NBER's Conference Department at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.









